
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

As you are aware your child will soon be finishing their primary school education and heading off to the 

exciting world of high school.  In order to mark this significant occasion our school hosts a special night to 

honour our students and their achievements.  We also give students the opportunity to reflect on their primary 

school days as they head off to their next educational environment.  Below you will find information regarding 

graduation.  If you have any further questions please feel free to contact us. 

 

GRADUATION CEREMONY 

 

WHEN:  Monday 7th December (Week 9) 

 

WHERE:  Lloyd Brothers Winery, 34 Warners Rd McLaren Vale (83238792) 

 

TIME:  5.30pm red carpet arrival. Ceremony will commence promptly at 6.00pm.   

 

Ceremony is from 6.00pm – 7.30pm, Supervised Dinner & Disco 7.30pm – 10.00pm  

(children can be collected from 9.00pm). 

 

GUESTS:  We have a strict limit of numbers for the venue due to COVID restrictions. Each child is allowed to 

have 2 guests attend the ceremony. Please respect this venue policy.  

 

COST: $25.00 per child:  includes entertainment, dinner, desert, drinks and snacks during the disco.  Please 

contact the school if you or your child have any special dietary requirements e.g. vegetarian, vegan, gluten 

free etc.  Payment can be made at student services or via internet banking (details on invoice).  Combined 

invoices will be sent for this event and an upcoming excursion.  The school has subsidised both these events. 

 

Students will need to meet their teacher on the grassed area at 5.45pm on the night of graduation to prepare 

for the formalities. 

 

Students are to wear neat attire.  Parents will have the opportunity to take photos at the conclusion of the 

ceremony, before the students sit down to eat. 

 

Llloyd Brothers are also offering meals for families at the cellar door while the children celebrate their 

graduation. Bookings are essential and can be made directly to Lloyd Brothers on 8323 8792. 

 

If you have any further questions about the graduation, please call the school and ask to speak with Simon 

Lovett or Cheree Gordon. 

 

We have really enjoyed teaching your child this year and are looking forward to celebrating with you. 

 

Simon Lovett, Cheree Gordon, Matt Millar and Lyn Langeluddecke 

Year 7 Graduation - 2020 


